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Embassv of India. Beiiing

Dated: 22 November 2A22

ln view of the various COVID-related restrictions in Chaoyang District and in

accordance with instructions from District Prevention and Control Work Deployment,

the lndian VisaApplication Centre (IVAC) has been temporarily closed from November

22,2022.

2. The prospective visa seekers are advised to check for further updates on the

matter on the Embassy's website: https://www.eoibeijing.gov.in.
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